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TREASURY IS RESCHEDULING COMPETITIVE CLOSING TIMES FOR
TODAY'S 4-WEEK AND 8-WEEK BILL AUCTIONS DUE TO A SYSTEM ISSUE

Treasury is rescheduling competitive closing times for today's 4-Week and 8-Week Treasury Bill
auctions for 10:00 AM ET on Friday, March 17, 2023.

The settlement date and all other aspects of the auctions remain unchanged from the original auction
announcements.

Noncompetitive bids entered into the auctions prior to the noncompetitive close will stand. No additional
noncompetitive bids will be accepted for these auctions.

Competitive bids previously submitted will remain in the auctions. Submitters will have the opportunity to
modify or cancel previously submitted competitive bids and/or submit new bids.

Treasury will announce when submitters will have access to TAAPS through a special announcement.


